
 

  
 
 
 

December 2017 

Have Your Say – Proposed improvements at the intersection of the 

Great Western Highway and Reservoir Road, Blacktown 

The NSW Government is funding these improvements as part of its $300 

million Urban Roads Pinch Points Program, which aims to reduce 

congestion and improve travel time on Sydney’s busiest corridors 

Roads and Maritime Services is seeking feedback by Monday 18 December on proposed 
improvements at the intersection of the Great Western Highway and Reservoir Road, Blacktown. The 
proposed improvements include: 

 a dedicated left turn lane for northbound traffic on Reservoir Road 

 dual dedicated right turn lanes for northbound traffic on Reservoir Road 

 widening of the left turn lane from Great Western Highway eastbound 

 dual dedicated right turn lanes for westbound traffic on Great Western Highway 

 minor widening of the left turn slip lane on the Great Western Highway westbound  

 removal of vegetation 

Noise and vibration impact assessment 

A noise and vibration impact assessment of the proposal has recently been carried out. The assessment 
found that noise and vibration impacts were within appropriate limits and are not expected to cause 
adverse affects to properties.  

Key benefits 

The proposal will: 
 

 improve the capacity of the intersection and reduce congestion 

 improve travel times particularly in peak hours 

 improve traffic flow at this intersection and approaches 

 improve safety for pedestrians and road users 
 

We have included a map to show the location of the proposal. 

Have your say  

Roads and Maritime welcomes your comments on the proposal by Monday 18 December. You can 
provide your comments by:  
 
Calling  1800 572 004 and leaving a message for the project team  
Emailing  pinchpoint@rms.nsw.gov.au 
Writing  Roads and Maritime Services PO Box 973, Parramatta NSW 2124 

For more information on our projects, visit rms.nsw.gov.au.  

Next Steps  

We will carefully consider all feedback received before deciding whether or not to proceed with this 
proposal. A community consultation report will be prepared, summarising the matters raised and our 
responses.  



 

  
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

If you need help understanding this information, please contact the Translating and 

Interpreting Service on 131 450 and ask them to call us on 1800 572 004. 


